
 

             

       

 

September – October, 2012 

The Benson Family Missionaries to Cameroon 

In the last 2 months we have been in 13 churches, of those, 4 of the meetings were 

Mission Conferences.  The Lord has been so good, and provided in many different ways.  

He provided for new shoes for my wife and daughters, as well as some needed car repairs 

we had.  God is always so faithful to meet each and every need we have.  God worked in 

many hearts during these meetings.  Many of the churches are still taking up 

commitments for their missions giving, but some have already contacted us about 

support.    

We faced several new experiences in the last couple of months.   I was asked to give a 

testimony to a Korean Ministry through a translator.  This was my first time speaking 

through a translator.  It was a great experience.  I also had the opportunity to preach on 

the radio, and also be interviewed on the radio for the first time.    

We have heard many great messages, and the Lord challenged us in many areas.  One 

area in particular that God worked in our hearts about is prayer.  So often we pray for the 

missionaries that are already on the field, and the fields that are already open to missions.  

But how often to you pray for the closed countries around the world to be opened to 

missionary work?  I know in my life this is one area I personally had never really 

considered.  If each of us would take time to pray for those countries to open, God could 

open those doors in a very short time.  Please join with us and pray for the closed nations 

around the world.  

We are looking forward to the Thanksgiving and Christmas seasons.  We will be 

spending Thanksgiving with Sarah's family in Fresno, and in December we have some 

meetings in Wyoming.  We will then spend Christmas with my family there.  Please pray 

for our safety as we travel, and also for our van to continue to run well.   

Thank you all for your prayer, and support. 

The Benson Family 

1. More Meetings 

2. Additional Support 

3. God's Will concerning an RV to travel in. 

4. The funds to ship the container of Bibles. 

5. Continued growth for the ministry in Cameroon. 


